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Preparation of your order may begin immediately after your order has been placed. We cannot 

accept cancellations or issue refunds once your order has been confirmed by the restaurant 

unless canceled 30 minutes prior to your scheduled pickup time or at our discretion. Please 

call the store @ 206.708.7691 to find out if your order is eligible for cancellation.  If eligible, 

Pecos will refund the total price of any cancelled order to the credit or debit card used to place 

the order. (Please note: refunds may not appear in your account for up to 8-10 business days). 

 If you have any kind of issues ordering with us, have a complaint, or simply want to give us 

props for our awesome services then please don’t hesitate to  email us at 

guestservices@pikespit.com.  We are constantly looking for ways to improve ourselves and 

making sure that your experience with Pecos Pit Bar-B-Que is always astonishing. 

 


